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NOVEMBER 12, 2011 
IMPLEMENTATION  

POSTPONED 
 

 

The implementation of the PACE new processing system for 
processing v.5.1 claims originally scheduled for Saturday, 
November 12, 2011 has been postponed. 

  

Claims will continue to process using the current system.  

 

Partial fills and multi-ingredient compounds will not be 
supported until the new processing system is implemented. 
 

 

 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800- 835-4080. 


